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         Mr.Done’s thought of the week 
It’s been another superb week at Masefield with children uncovering a world of possibilities.         

We aim to inspire each and every child in each and every class to reach true academic      
brilliance and this week has been great to see our children settle into their classes           

following the Christmas break. 
As you will have seen in the news, strike action has been taken by one teaching union.  

At this moment, we expect school to continue to be open for all classes - I will continue to 
update you if this changes at the earliest convenience. 

Outside, you will see we have started work on developing a new forest schools area - this is  
following the successful trial in KS2 enrichment last year. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support, Mr Done. 

Diary Dates 
 

Year 3J Assembly  
Wed 25th Jan 

2.45pm 
 

Non Uniform  
Friday 27th Jan 

50p Donation  
 

Year 3 Greek Day 
Monday 30th Jan 

 
Year 2 Assembly 

Wed 1st Feb 
2.45pm 

Coffee Morning 
We have another SEN coffee 

morning coming up on  
Thursday 16th Feb  

9am-10am— If you are an SEN 
parent please feel free to pop 

in for a brew and a chat! 

We have started the new year off 
with a very busy two weeks... 

But still found time for some fun in 
the snow! 

Greek Day 
Year 3 have their      

Ancient Greek Day on 
Monday 30th January. 

The children are         
invited to dress up as an 

Ancient Greek. 
They will be tasting 

Greek food and making 
their own Greek themed 

pottery.  

Some of our Masefield children were 
lucky enough to have a trip out this  

afternoon to see King Charles’s visit to 
Bolton for its 150th anniversary. 

Knowledge days  
Our latest knowledge day this 

week was a great success! 
It was lovely to welcome our 
parents in to see what the 
 children have been working  

on so far this term. 


